
Instructions for Participating in the July 2025 California Fish and Game Commission 

Meeting 

The instructions for participating in the July 2025 California Fish and Game Commission 

meeting via Zoom, phone, or webcast will be posted here in advance of the meeting. 

Thank you for your patience. 


